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Project information

The Volker group worked closely with the X12 partners to complete this strategically 

significant scheme. The works were carried out in a way that minamised disruption 

and kept all stakeholders aware of progress throughout the works.

Client
Worcestershire County Council

Value
£1,483,600.00

Duration
20 Weeks

Services Provided
Road widening,
Junctions
Construction of a Cycle Way

Section A forms part of the Bus Rapid 
Transfer System Scheme being created 
within the central area of Worcester itself; 
the project involves road widening works to 
create a designated bus lane in certain parts 
of Bromyard Road from the A44 Roundabout 
down to the Broadway Grove area.

The works included widening the existing 
carriageway for designated bus lane, 3 
junction improvement’s, signalisation, 

visibility improvements, improved drainage 
system and the construction of a new 
footpath/cycleway.

A key driver to the success of the project 
was the management and the diversions of 
all the main service providers. This project 
encouraged a partnering ethos across both 
the management and site teams which was 
evident in the way that scheme management 
potential problems, integrated the X12 
partners, service providers into the site team 
and mitigated any delays which allowed the 
project to be completed 6 weeks early.

Close liaison with other contractors and 
the local community was at the heart of 
the success of this project.  Letter drops 
were carried out to communicate to the 
local community and VolkerLaser worked 
closely with Worcestershire County Council’s 
Supply Chain, their X12 Partners. The overall 
success of the project was reflected in a 
complimentary Customer Satisfaction Survey.


